
 

 

 

           

 

13th October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

As part of our English curriculum one of your child’s English lessons every week 
focuses on reading and comprehension. To support your child’s in-school learning we 
would like every student to read at home with adult support as often as possible. What 
your child reads can be anything – their reading book, a menu, instructions, internet 
research, newspaper, poems, a poster - anything! 

Every time your child reads at home, please sign your name on that day in their diary 
indicating they have read. Each time this happens your child can earn 5 house points 
(or raffle tickets for KS4) and work towards earning a prize at the end of term. 

If reading is difficult at home, then your child is welcome to visit the library on Monday, 
Wednesday or Thursday lunchtimes and read there instead. 

Yours sincerely, 

The English Department 

 


